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Aloha Committee Chair and members,

If nothing else, the battle over SB2510 and Hu Honua's fundraising to
support certain Senators'  bill that even the Governor found meritless,
shows us how standards need to be improved.

More transparency, less dictatorships run by Senate and House and
Committee chairs.

Thank you.

Mark Koppel
Umauma
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